Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 11:09 AM

To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-06-24

First Name: Gary

Last Name: Smith

Title: PhD

Organization: self

wciiress: [
City: Austin

State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

The new Congressional Districts in Texas should be based on communities of common interest; rural populations, urban
populations, small town populations, etc not incumbent convenience. My suburban community in northwest Austin
(District 10) has very little in common with Bastrop, La Grange, or Brenham, but somehow all of these communities have
been mashed together so that no one is served except the incumbent. The growing metroplex of Travis and Williamson
counties needs better and more specific representation.

thank you,
Gary L. Smith, PhD





